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	Action

	1.
	Apologies
	

	
	Eve Miller (EM)



	

	2.
	Minutes of last meeting
	

	
	The minutes were agreed and signed by the Chairman as a true record of the meeting held on 25th April 2016.
	

	3.
	Matters Arising
	

	
	Hathaway Surgery want to clarify that IHG do not offer private services at Hathaway, it is simply an NHS contract that is between the CCG and IHG; they simply supply space in the same way that they do for the dentists, AWP and RUH audiology.  We wish to apologise to Hathaway for the misrepresentation of this item.
	

	4.
	Building News – Mike Johnson
	

	
	Mike Johnson attended the meeting to explain the situation and progress of the project to build a new surgery in Sherston.  He explained that we are in a unique position.  Land has been identified and there are discussions going on between the land owners, Wiltshire Council and Sherston Parish Council.   If a satisfactory agreement is reached, there will be a referendum in the village to agree the Neighbourhood Plan.  Further information on this will be available at the time, and it is hoped that this will take place early in the New Year. 
	

	5.
	Developing and Supporting Patient Involvement in Primary Care
	

	
	AT and JE attended a meeting in Devizes, run jointly by the Wiltshire Clinical Commissioning Group (CCG) and Healthwatch Wiltshire.
The meeting started with a presentation about how other Patient Participation Groups (PPGs) operate.  This was followed by afternoon workshops where a number of topics were discussed.  These included: 

· Money raising

· Communicating with patients in the waiting room

· Photo board of all staff with details of expertise

· Social media

· Networking with other PPGs

· Specialist surveys

· Do more for carers

· Promote online system

· Missed appointments

It was agreed that the most interesting items were the Photo Board, which may make patients aware of the services available and divert patients away from doctors to more suitable staff that can help in different situations.  
Social Media was another area that may be of interest, particularly in attracting younger members to the PPG.  This was something that CQC commented on, the lack of younger members of FOTS, when they carried out their inspection earlier this year.  There are a number of suitable platforms in and around Sherston, such as Wat’s Occurring in Sherston, and a Facebook group in Luckington that could be accessed.

It was agreed that money raising was not of interest to this group. 

AT and JW both agreed the meeting was worthwhile and would go again if invited.  It is a good idea to network with groups in other similar sized surgeries.
	

	6.
	Meeting Schedule
	

	
	Provisional meeting dates have been booked to the end of 2017 as follows:

23rd January 2017

26th April 2017

18th July 2017

23rd October 2017
	

	
	Next meeting
	

	
	Monday, 23rd January 2017.  Dr Harris to attend. 
	


Minutes accepted as true record of meeting:

Signed ……………………………………    
Date ………………………….


